Eoin O'S1™Mivan
Ny m

From: Bord

Sent: Friday 30 July 2021 15:49

To: Appeals2

Subject: FW: Planning Application ref. ABP ABP 310461-21 and 310466-21
Attachments: Observation Letter re. ABP 310461-21 and 310466-21.pdf

From: Defence Property Management Planning <PropertyManagementPlanning@defence.ie>
Sent: Friday 30 July 2021 15:49

To: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Gareth O'Flaherty {Defence) <Gareth.OFlaherty@defence.ie>; Sarah Zacharia (Defence)
<Sarah.Zacharia@defence.ie>

Subject: Planning Application ref. ABP ABP 310461-21 and 310466-21

A Chara,

Please find attached, observation letter in respect of Planning Application ref. ABP 310461-21 and 310466-
21

Application by Laurence Behan for development of a quarry at Windmillhill, Rathcoole, Co. Dublin.
This letter is has been sent electronically to due to Covid19 restrictions in the workplace

Is mise, le meas,
Don

Don Waichorn

Property Management Branch

An Roinn Cosanta

Department of Defence

Bothar an Staisitin, An Droichead Nua, Contae Chill Dara, W12 AD93.
Station Road, Newhridge, Co.Kildare, W12 ADS3.

T +353 (0)45 492199
E-mail don.watchom@defence.ie

Fogra faoi Rindacht: Ta an riomhphost seo agus aon iatdn a ghabhann
leis rinda. Is leis an duine / né daoine sin amhain a bhfuil siad

seolta chucu a bhaineann siad agus ni ceart iad a Iéamh na a scaoileadh
chuig aon trill pairti gan cead roimh ré 6n Roinn Cosanta.

Notice re Confidentiality: This e-mail and any attachment transmitted
with it are confidential. They are intended solely for the use of the
intended recipient and should not be read or released to any third party
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without the prior consent of the Department of Defence.



An Roinn Cosanta
™apartment of Defence

An Bord Pleandla

64 Marlbourough Street,
Dublin 1

D01V902

30 July 2021

Re: PLANNING REGISTRATION NO: ABP 310461-21 and 310466-21

Dear Sir/Madam,
I write with regard to your letter dated 16™ July 2021 and to the above planning

application by Laurence Behan for development of a quarry at Windmillhill, Rathcoole,
Co. Dublin,

Following consultations with our Air Corps colleagues at Casement Aerodrome,
The Department of Defence would like to make the following observation:

Due to the proximity to Casement Aerodrome and to low level routes, Military
Air Traffic Services requests an Aviation Impact Assessment on all potential
effects on Irish Air Corps flight operations.

Please contact me if you have any queries in this regard.
Yours faithfully,

Sent via e-mail due to Covidl9 restrictions |

Don Watchorn

Property Management Branch
Department of Defence
Station Road

Newbridge

Co. Kildare W12 AD93

045 492199
don.watchorn@defence.ie

Béthar an Staisidin, An Droichead Nua, Contae Chill Dara, W12 AD93.
Station Road, Newbridge, Co.Kildare, W12 ADS3. '
T +353 45 492000 | customer@defence.ie
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